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The Summer Youth Job Training Program (SYJTP) was established as part of Fulton 

County’s commitment to providing Fulton County teens with the opportunity to gain work 

experience, develop interpersonal skills, and learn and explore career interests while earning 

income during the summer.

During the 2023 SYJTP (May 1-August 31, 2023), there were 234 Fulton County Youth 

served through 11 non-profit SYJTP agencies.

2024 ARPA Summer Youth Job Training Program Funding Priorities:

1. Training/Job Development/Employment in strategic industries which leads to self-sufficiency.

2. Access to digital literacy/ training for middle skill jobs including “earn and learn” models which

allow job seekers to meet basic needs while training to enter living wage jobs.

3. In-Demand Career Exploration and re-engagement with educational systems by opportunity youth.

4. Wraparound Support to address basic needs during training.
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ARPA Summer Youth Job Training Program 

Overview of Submissions and Recommendations:

ARPA Summer Youth Job Training Program (SYJTP)

2024 RFP Submissions & Recommendations

RFPs Funding 

Requests

Total number of 2024 ARPA Summer Youth Job Training 

Program Proposals and Funding Requests submitted online 

via Fulton County WebGrants by the March 29, 2024, 3:00pm 

deadline.

51 $4,115,036

Number of eligible 2024 ARPA SYJTP proposals. 16 $1,229,192

Total Number of 2024 eligible ARPA SYJTP proposals 

being recommended for funding.

16 $500,000


